

Denville Township Schools 1 Saint Mary's Place 2nd Floor, Denville, New Jersey 07834

Dr. Steven Forte, Superintendent Ph. 973-983-6530 Fax: 973-784-4778 sforte@denville.org

Denville Community Update August 28, 2020

<u>Please click here for the Denville Schools Welcome Back 2020-21 Video Message.</u>

Drop-off/Pick-up Info: Click here to read information on drop-off/pick-up and school schedules for 20-21.

The Full Final Denville Schools Reopen Plan is posted, <u>click here.</u>

Transportation: Please check the parent portal by September 2nd to review your child's transportation plan. If there are any questions please contact transportation@denville.org

Denville Board of Education Meeting August 24, 2020: We apologize for the technical difficulties at the August 24 meeting.

- Please click here for the Q and A summary document.
- Click here for the link to BOE Meeting videos.

Important Note: On September 8, 9, 10, & 11 there will be no PM virtual session for all students to allow for the staff to participate in professional development. PM sessions for all students will commence on September 14. (Onsite aftercare will be in operation)

Technology Note: Any student who will be taking home a chromebook will need to pay a \$29 insurance fee. More information will follow as well as mandatory technology forms and contract.

November 3, 2020: Election Day will be a fully virtual day for all students per Executive Order #177. There will be no onsite childcare on November 3.

Reminder - all students must wear a face covering from the time they are at the bus stop or dropped off at school to the time they leave the bus stop after being dropped off or when they enter a vehicle for the ride home.

Other COVID- Reopening Schools Information:

Click here for the link to the Denville Public Schools COVID-Return to School Page.

Reminder about out of state/country travel & 14 day quarantine: Click here.

Important information on face coverings: click here for the CDC website

Aftercare: <u>Please go to this website for information</u> PK-5 onsite aftercare enrollment ends August 28, Valleyview aftercare enrollment ends September 1. Please contact the vendors if you have any questions.